
      

   

  

  

  

    
 

   
    

 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product withdrawal: 

Sagent Pharmaceuticals Inc. has issued a market withdrawal for the following product: 

BUSULFAN Injection 60  mg per 10 ml (6 mg per  ml), NDC 25021-241-10  

Lot No. 613296 

Expiration Date: April 2020 

Distribution Dates: September 2018 to February 2019 

The withdrawal has been initiated due to the trending of impurity results detected during 
testing of stability samples for one lot. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


